
  
 
2/14/2018 
 
Ordinance 769 – Park Fees 
 
The State Board of Accounts has requested that we clarify our previous park board rate 
ordinance for pavilion and park rentals.  The practice has been that the Park Board has 
established a rate under the maximum rate that the council approved a number of years 
ago and prior to changing the rate the park board would notify the council.  This 
ordinance helps clarify that the council will adopt the recommendation annually of the 
park board. 
 
The park board has not changed rates for the last few years and is not recommending a 
rate change at this time.  I’ve attached the current rental rates, which I’d recommend the 
council adopt in addition to the ordinance. 
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